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PUBLIC NOTICE

CHANGE IN PUBLIC HEARING DATE FOR AMENDMENT
TO RULE 290-3-1-.02
REGULATIONS GOVERNING PUBLIC SCHOOLS

After discussing the proposed Dyslexia regulation at its work sessions of August 13 and
September 10, 2015, and upon consideration of public feedback received, the Alabama State
Board of Education will hold a public hearing on the proposed amendment to
Rule 290-3-1-.02, Regulations Governing Public Schools, on October 8, 2015 at 10:30
a.m., in the Auditorium of the Gordon Persons Building located at 50 North Ripley
Street, Montgomery, Alabama 36104.

All persons wishing to express their views may send written comments concerning these
changes to the following:

Ms. Christine Spear
Alabama State Department of Education
P.O. Box 302101
Montgomery, Alabama 36130-2101

The purpose of the amendment is to provide a definition of Response to Instruction and
Dyslexia, guidance regarding the Problem Solving Team, and support of students with
Dyslexia. A copy of the proposed change is posted on the Alabama State Department
of Education website. To access the Alabama Administrative Code Document Center: Go
to: www.alsde.edu, click on Department Offices, click on General Counsel, click on Section
Hot Topics, and then click on AACDC.

All written comments will be available for review by the public during normal business

hours at the above address.
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Sherrill W. Parris
Senior Deputy State Superintendent
of Education
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PUBLIC NOTICE

SUBJECT: AMENDMENT TO THE ALABAMA STATE PLAN FOR MEDICAL
ASSISTANCE

Effective October 1, 2015, the Alabama Medicaid Agency is proposing to amend
Attachment 4.19 B of the Alabama State Plan for Medical Assistance. The plan is being
amended in order to allow eligible primary care physicians with a specialty of family
medicine, general internal medicine or pediatric medicine to receive enhanced payments
for certain primary care services and Vaccines for Children (VFC) vaccine administration
codes.

A copy of the proposed changes will be made available upon request for public review at
each county office of the Department of Human Resources and the State Office of the
Alabama Medicaid Agency.

Written comments concerning these changes are welcome and should be mailed to
Administrative Secretary, Alabama Medicaid Agency, 501 Dexter Avenue, P. O. Box
5624, Montgomery, Alabama 36103-5624. All written comments will be available for
review by the public during normal business hours at the above address.
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PUBLIC NOTICE

SUBJECT: AMENDMENT TO THE ALABAMA STATE PLAN FOR MEDICAL
ASSISTANCE

The Alabama Medicaid Agency is proposing to amend its State Plan for Medical
Assistance through a State Plan Amendment. This amendment will increase the
dispensing fee to enrolled Medicaid outpatient pharmacies.

A copy of the proposed changes will be made available upon request for public review at
each county office of the Department of Human Resources and the State Office of the
Alabama Medicaid Agency.

Written comments concerning these changes are welcome and should be mailed to
Administrative Secretary, Alabama Medicaid Agency, 501 Dexter Avenue, P. O. Box
5624, Montgomery, Alabama 36103-5624. All written comments will be available for

review by the public during normal business homs:t/lmbove address.
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